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Hello,

I wish to register my opposition to the Bill proposing that babies be allowed to be aborted
 up until the time of their birth.  

This is a barbaric proposition which we, as Australians, cannot condone.  We fool
 ourselves if we think that such cruel, inhumane killing of pre-born, defenceless human
 beings, and the possible, subsequent mutilation of the child to remove it from the uterus
 will be without mental, emotional, psychological and physical impact (sometimes quite
 serious impact) on the mother and/or father of the child, medical personnel and,
 eventually, on the society at large.  

Please look at other alternatives to help the expectant parent(s) and the unborn child.  I
 personally know of some well balanced, stable couples who would love to adopt....and are
 doing so with infants from other countries as it is almost impossible to adopt an Australian
 child.  

Thank you for relating my deep concern about this horrific, proposed Bill.

Kind regards,

Joan Vincent
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